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Please stop enabling people! It’s not working. Only making things worse for 

EVERYONE! Most of the homeless people are addicts and or mentally ill. They need 

help with these issues. There is a great need for mental health and addiction services 

. As a person who is a recovering addict and provides help for people who want it as 

much as we can; we know 1st hand the lack of services for addiction and and mental 

health. This is root of the problem. Doing any other things is NOT helping. Providing 

people anything that enables them to stay on the street is NOT helping! Providing 

any other services is NOT helping! Stop spending tax payers money irresponsibly!  


